
 

Pedestrian Advisory Council Recommendation: 

City of Austin updates regarding new or upgraded pedestrian infrastructure 

 

WHEREAS, the purpose of the Pedestrian Advisory Council (PAC) is to advise the City of Austin 
on pedestrian planning, policy, design, funding, education, and enforcement efforts regarding 
creating, maintaining, and operating pedestrian facilities; 

WHEREAS, thanks to new funding sources, support from elected officials and the public, and 
staff commitment, the City of Austin has accelerated pedestrian infrastructure improvements; 

WHEREAS, regularly updating the public, through the PAC and other channels, about new 
pedestrian infrastructure could help foster strong and widespread support for more facilities; 

WHEREAS, knowledge about the locations and designs of new infrastructure could help the PAC 
and the public give guidance and feedback about recent and future improvements; 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, the PAC recommends that City of Austin staff provide 
regular updates, at a frequency to be determined in collaboration with the PAC, at PAC 
meetings about recently installed or upgraded pedestrian infrastructure, such updates including 
before and after photos of such upgrades. 
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